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Mr. President,
On behalf of my delegation, I welcome the delegation of Botswana, we express appreciation for its’ engagement with the council particularly through the UPR mechanism, Botswana have demonstrated continuous efforts in regards to the progress of the country in the field of human rights since the last periodic review. 

The Kingdom of Bahrain welcomes both Botswana’s commitments and efforts to raise the standards of democracy, good governance, rule of law and respect for human rights in the country.
Mr. President,
We note the number of accepted recommendations by Botswana, especially those recommendations aiming at the continuous progression towards gender equality, and both women’s and children rights. 
In the spirit of constructive cooperation, my delegation offers the following recommendations:  

· Continue and increase its efforts in strengthening human rights, particularly within the framework of gender equality and protection of children’s rights.
· Continue to implement more programs to eradicate Poverty and implement further mechanisms to widen the scope of those programs and increase the budgets assigned to them.
The delegation of Bahrain wishes Botswana a successful UPR review session.

I thank you Mr. President
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